
CONSTRUCTION NOTICE 
Dear Residents of the Town of Dyer: 

The FHP/RB JV will be installing H-piles using pile driving equipment at the CSX track near the intersecƟon of 
Main St and Sheffield Ave from Tuesday (12/03/2024) through Friday (01/31/2025), weather permiƟng.  

The intent is to conduct this scope of work with minimal impact to residents. 

The pile driving equipment will generate loud noise between the regular work hours of 7am to 7pm CT on 
Monday through Saturday. 

This scope of work will also require CSX Railroad outages that can only be provided at off-hour Ɵmes. 

The FHP/RB JV will be driving H-piles on Friday (12/06/2024), Wednesday (12/11/2024), Friday (12/13/2024) 
and Wednesday (12/18/2024) from 12am to 10am CT. 

We apologize in advance for any inconveniences. 

If you have any quesƟons, do not hesitate to contact us at hƩps://www.nictdwestlake.com. 

The red area depicts the locaƟon of the pile driving scope of work 


